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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 531 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 10/01/19.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
• Are you currently contracted with a uniform/workwear supplier, if so who are they?  
 
Graham Gardner and Alexandra against NHS Supply Chain National Framework 
 
• What are the contract expiry dates?   
 
Framework expiry 11/04/19 
 
• An approximate number of staff in total who wear uniforms?  
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not collate the information you have requested in a 
centralised system.   
 
• The total numbers of uniforms ordered for the period 1st April 2017 to 31st March 2018.   
 
We do not hold specific data on number of uniforms, however, we can say 12,120 various 
garments were ordered. 
 
• The total value of Uniforms/Workwear including Vat for the period 1st April 2017 to 31st 
March 2018.   
 
£93,000 
 


